
THE OFFICE OF THE POLICE AND CRIME COMMISSIONER FOR LEICESTERSHIRE and 
THE OFFICE OF THE CHIEF CONSTABLE FOR LEICESTERSHIRE 

 
AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
Audit Commission Act 1998 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 
 

A draft, unaudited set of financial accounts for the year to 31st March 2016 are available by 
following the links below.  These accounts remain subject to change prior to final sign-off on 
or before 30th September 2016. 
 

• Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire – (click here) 
• Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire – (click here) 

  
NOTICE is given that from 1st July 2016 to 11th August 2016 inclusive, between 10.00am and 
4.00pm (Monday to Friday) any person interested may inspect, and make copies of, the 
accounts of both/either the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire or 
the Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire for the year ended 31st March 2016 and 
the books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers, receipts and other documents relating thereto.  
The accounts and other documents will be available for inspection at Police Headquarters, St 
Johns, Enderby, Leicester, LE19 2BX.   
 
Application should be made initially to Andrew Dale, Resources Manager / Deputy Section 
151 Officer (telephone 0116 222 2222 or email andrew.dale@leics.pcc.pnn.gov.uk).  
 
The local auditor is available during this time to respond to questions and can be contacted at 
the following address:   
 

Mr Avtar Sohal 
Ernst and Young 
1 Colmore Square 
Birmingham 
B4 6HQ 

 
Alternatively the auditor may be contacted by telephone on 0121 230 1177. 
 
A member of the public residing within Leicester, Leicestershire or Rutland is entitled to raise 
an objection to these financial accounts if it concerns either unlawful actions or matters of 
public interest.  No objection may be made unless the Auditor has previously received written 
notice of the proposed objection and its grounds.  A copy of such notice must be sent to both 
the Chief Finance Officer, Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire and 
the Assistant Chief Officer - Resources, Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire at the 
address below. 
 
Dated: 30 June 2016 
 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner: 
 

Helen King 
Chief Finance Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Leicestershire 
St Johns 
Enderby 
Leicester   
LE19 2BX 

http://www.leics.pcc.police.uk/Planning-and-Money/Finance/Annual-Accounts.aspx
http://www.leics.pcc.police.uk/Planning-and-Money/Finance/Annual-Accounts.aspx
mailto:andrew.dale@leics.pcc.pnn.gov.uk


 
Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire: 

 
Paul Dawkins 
Assistant Chief Officer - Resources 
Office of the Chief Constable for Leicestershire 
St Johns 
Enderby 
Leicester   
LE19 2BX 


